
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

MESSAGE FROM  

PA REPRESENTATIVE MIKE TOBASH 
REMOVE OLD STICKERS FROM LICENSE PLATE 

 

 
 

PA State Rep. Mike Tobash   

 

http://www.legis.state.pa.us/cfdocs/legis/home/member_information/house_bio.cfm?id=1222 

 

Pennsylvania drivers are encouraged to 

remove expired registration stickers from their 

license plates as out-of-state police officers 

have pulled over drivers with outdated stickers. 

 

At the end of 2016, PennDOT stopped issuing 

the stickers, saving taxpayers more than $3 

million. PennDOT has alerted police from other 

states and Canada of the lack of registration 

stickers. However, out-of-state police officers 

have been reported to pull over Pennsylvania 

drivers who still have the outdated stickers on 

their plates. 

 

Pennsylvania State Police encourage residents 

who are pulled over to politely explain the 

change to the officer and show him or her 

registration paperwork, which should be in 

vehicles at all times. 
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LEGISLATIVE ACTION ALERT 


